
Queens Civic Congress, Queens Chamber of Commerce, 
Elected officials Speak Out Against Tolls

Sunday, November 16, 2008

The Queens Civic Congress participated in a news conference, Sunday, 
November 16, 2008 at the foot of the Brooklyn Bridge across Centre Street from 
City Hall, called by City Council Finance Committee Chairman David Weprin to 
oppose the tolling of the free East River bridges (including our Queensborough 
Bridge) and reinstate the non-resident income tax.  Pictured below (left to right) 
are Queens Civic Congress President Corey Bearak, Queens Chamber of 
Commerce trustee Joshua Bienstock, Council Members David Weprin and Bill 
deBlasio and Brooklyn Borough President Marty Markowitz. (Photo courtesy of 
Councilman Weprin).
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Queens Civic Congress President Corey Bearak discusses opposition to tolling and 
notes the  Queens Civic Congress revenue proposals for mass transit, including 
non-resident income tax reform. (Photo courtesy of Councilman Weprin).
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http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2007/2007-10-30_transit_alternatives.pdf


Councilman deBlasio makes a point. (Photo courtesy of Councilman Weprin).


